
I am opposed to HB 2973 that increases the amount of usable Marijuana  that a person 21 years of age or older may have in public.  

Studies have shown that One ounce of marijuana makes approximately 84 joints which equal 14 days of continual high per ounce.  
One joint at minimum, results in 4 hours of intoxication.
Why would anyone need more than one ounce in public unless it is not for their personal use.


